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Miami, FL – The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) has completed the SR 5/US 1/Biscayne 

Boulevard Project. The project limits extend along SR 5/US 1/Biscayne Boulevard from NE 32 Street to 

NE 38 Street and along SR 25/US 27/NE 36 Street from North Miami Avenue to east of NE 5 Avenue in 

the City of Miami. The project started on June 19, 2017, and featured approximately $1.8 million in 

roadway and safety improvements including the following work: 

 

Project ID: 433059-2-52-01 – SR 5/US 1/Biscayne Boulevard 

• Installing raised medians and widening the roadway at various locations 

• Upgrading roadway signs and pedestrian ramps 

• Adjusting the traffic signals at NE 33 Street and NE 36 Street 

• Adjusting bus stops at various locations 

• Installing high emphasis crosswalks at NE 33 Street and NE 36 Street 

• Repaving and restriping the roadway 

• Trimming landscaping for visibility of stop signs and traffic signals 

 

Project ID: 429159-2-52-01 – SR 25/US 27/NE 36 Street 

• Repaving and restriping the roadway 

• Upgrading pedestrian ramps 

• Upgrading roadway signs and pavement markings 

• Installing countdown pedestrian signals at the intersection of North Miami Avenue and NE 36 

Street 

 

FDOT completed this project with the support of elected officials and the community. H&J Asphalt, Inc. 

was the contractor. 

 

For more information on the SR 5/US 1/Biscayne Boulevard Roadway Project, visit 

www.fdotmiamidade.com. You may also call FDOT’s Public Information Office at 305-470-5349 or 

Construction Community Outreach Specialist Sandra Bello at 305-510-0827. 

 

Drivers are encouraged to call 511 before they travel or log on to www.fl511.com to get real-time traffic 

and lane closure information. FDOT would like to remind drivers that wearing a safety belt is the single 

most effective way to protect people and reduce fatalities in motor vehicle crashes. Please drive 

cautiously in construction zones. 
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